
To RSVP please email education@csun.edu with your name and number 
and a confirmation will be emailed to you directly.

The Department of Educational Leadership and Policy Studies is now accepting 
applications for  our Doctoral Program emphasis in Community College 

Leadership, starting Fall 2017. This program is an incredible opportunity for 
individuals who intend to prepare for advanced level leadership positions.

February 28, 2017
Education Building Room 3118

5:00PM

To learn more about this program and the selection process 
please join us during one of our upcoming information sessions on :

Nearby, 
on-campus 
parking

 available for 
$8


